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Practice Transformation Support Hub 

Healthier Washington seeks to raise the quality of life in our state by helping 

Washingtonians have the best health they can regardless of their income, education or 

background.  

Healthier Washington will support transformation of the health delivery system 

through investment in knowledge, training, and tools, that effectively coordinate care, 

promote community linkages, and promote transition to value-based payment models.  

The Practice Transformation Support Hub will convene a clearinghouse of resources for 

health care, mental health and substance use disorder providers that will support 

health transformation efforts in the following areas: 

 Integrating physical and behavioral health 

 Moving from volume to value-based care 

 Improving population health by connecting providers to community resources 
 
The Washington State Department of Health will oversee the Practice Transformation 
Support Hub to accelerate the availability of new and existing practice change 
supports. 

What kind of support will the Practice Transformation Support Hub offer? 

Healthier Washington is working with stakeholders and partners throughout the state 

to develop a vision that aligns practice transformation initiatives, strategies and 

priorities. Some approaches to support transformation efforts that are currently under 

consideration include: 

 A web-based tool to disseminate best practices 

 Face-to-face coaching and technical assistance 

 Dedicated technical support line 

 Regional and statewide webinars 

 Regional and statewide learning collaboratives 
 

The intent of the Hub is to build upon the excellent support already available in many 

areas throughout Washington State by coordinating transformation efforts and sharing 

resources where possible.  

  For more information: www.hca.wa.gov/hw/ or email practicehub@doh.wa.gov 
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